
For more information please contact us… 

Beechwood Childcare Ltd
Burman Infant School

Velsheda Road
Shirley
Solihull

B90 2JW
0121 745 8495

burman@beechwoodchildcare.com
www.beechwoodchildcare.com

Opening Times
 Monday - Friday      7.30am - 6pm

We are closed all UK Bank Holidays 
and Christmas week

Sessions Available 

For each of the different age groups of 
children who come to Beechwood, we have 
different sessions available during the day. 

Please find them listed below. 

Nursery 
2 years - 4 years old

7.30am - 6pm   7.30am - 1pm or 1pm - 6pm
9am - 12 noon or  12.30pm - 3.30pm

(these are sessions which can be funded 
using Government Grant Funding)

Wraparound 
(children who attend school nursery and come

 to us around these sessions)
7.30am - School Start 

9am - 12.30pm  or  11.45am - 3.30pm 
3.30pm - 4.30pm  or 6pm 

School Club 
(school children who come before or after) 

7.30am - School Start 
School finish - 4.30pm or 6pm 

Holiday Club 
(3-11 years old in school holidays)

8am - 6pm   9am - 3.30pm   8am - 12.45pm 
or 1.15pm - 6pm

Burman

Part of the Beechwood Childcare Group
97 Beechwood Park Road

Solihull. B91 1EU



What we do in Nursery…

Here at Beechwood Childcare, we endeavour to 
make our environment as welcoming as 
possible, and keep your children healthy, 

happy and safe.

We use the Early Years Foundation Stage to help 
monitor your child’s development whilst they are 
with us, and aim for them to become ‘School 

Ready’ by the time they leave. We do daily 
activities with the children which are influenced 
by their interests and areas of learning that need 
some support. We also allow them the freedom 
of ‘child initiated play’ choosing what they would 

like, and who they would like to play with.

We believe that play based learning is one of the 
most important things with children of this age, 

and use different methods to encourage this.

We now include ‘Forest School’ as a teaching 
method for our children, and encourage them to 
do a lot of their learning outside. Here they learn 
to develop an interest in the environment, and 
take care of their surroundings, whilst learning in 

an exciting, proactive approach.

We try to interact with our local community as 
much as possible, with us taking regular trips to 

the local library, and parks.

What we do in our Clubs …

We run a very popular Before and After School 
Club, which caters for the children who attend 

Burman Infant School. 
We work very closely with our school and find this 
to have a positive impact on the children as we 

are able to maintain a level of consistency 
between the settings.

During these sessions, children are allowed to 
relax and have a break from the structure of 
school. We do encourage daily activities, but allow 
the children to pick the things that we do, working 
as a team to decide what we will do the following 

week. Children here are also encouraged to 
create their own goals and boundaries that 

everyone is expected to follow, so that children 
develop a sense of ownership and belonging 

within the setting.

We run a holiday club in all of the holidays, except 
for a period over Christmas. All children from 

3 - 11 years of age are welcome.

During holidays we usually plan themed weeks, 
with lots of fun activities included, and often (when 

ratios allow), we take trips out of the setting.


